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1 Purpose of document 

The JCRA has run a consultation on plans to amend Class II and Class III licences to include a CLI Licence 

Condition. This document records a response received from Airtel within an email.   

2 Response 

From Airtel on 27 April 2023. 

We had submitted our response on 16th Feb’23 against the original document number JCRA 23/01, 

published on 5 January 2023 and raised our concerns in detail. 

As an organisation, we support all the actions being taken by JCRA for emergency calls and provision of CLI 

services but agree that that change in the definition of ‘Emergency Organisation’ as per license condition 14 

may result in a future misunderstanding or dispute/conflict over requirements.  
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